
 
 
 

Wednesday Worship – 1st April  
 

Usually on a Wednesday I get to see you all for Family worship so I thought I would 

send you a little message to say hello.  

 

I hope you are all safe and well at home and enjoying time with your family. I am sure 

you are remembering the fruits of the sprits and being kind and listening to the grown-

ups too! I know you are good at that when you are at school.  

 

I have been into school and it is very quiet and I miss you all coming to tell me little 

stories. I am sure you will have lots to tell me when we get back to school. 
 

When I have been at home we have been trying to go out for a daily walk and using the 

garden lots. Henry and Freya have been doing lots of learning activities and we have 

been watching films and playing games together too! 

 

Here are some messages from others at school too…  

               Miss Johnson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

I enjoyed my birthday this week,                                                                                                                                  

we made a cake for it. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Freeman has been 

busy doing the Joe 

Wicks work out, 

planting pansies with 

Coco the dog and 

reading on her Kindle.  

Mrs Jones has some jokes for you … hope they make you smile   

Why are fish so smart? …… because they live in schools! 

 What do you call a bear with no teeth? .... a gummy bear! 



 
 
 

Barking Mark 

I also wanted to let you know that Barking Mark has come home with me to stay 

home and will send you messages to let you know what he has been doing.  

Here he is leaving school. 

 

 

  

We would also like to send Special birthday wishes to  

Dove Class Rubie and Nancy 

Wren Class Hallie, Reuben  and Ethan 

 

We hope you all had a great day and are enjoying being 5.  

 



 
 
 

 

 


